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Abstract 
 

Joint Office, 
 
Wales & West Utilities would like to withdraw Modification Proposal 117A.  
 
Urgent Modification 0122 has been raised to address the same key issues as 0117 / 0117A and 
we believe better facilitates a workable and feasible 'urgent' solution. The modification also 
recognises the need for further work to be carried in developing a long term solution which we 
fully support. 
 
Many thanks 
  
Simon Trivella  
Wales & West Utilities Ltd  
Commercial Support Manager  
 
Mobile: 07813 833174  
 
Wales & West House 
Spooner Close 
Celtic Springs 
Coedkernew 
Newport 
NP10 8FZ 

 

© all rights reserved Page 1 Print Created 07/11/2006 


	Abstract

